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Beta Pi members, Area II Director,

And Xi State Officers at Brunch


Donna installed 2014-2016 Officers
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Please make plans to attend our Planning Session on July 15th. It is very important for everyone to have a say in how our DKG year will be spent. We will be discussing committee work, meeting dates and programs, ways to attract new members, and a fall trip. Our chapter needs everyone to be involved to stay healthy and active. Hope to see you there!





At our May meeting, we celebrated Beta Pi Founders’ Day at The Paris Apartments Boutique and Tea Room. We were joined by Xi State President Beverly Smith and Xi State 2nd Vice-President Lynn Caruthers. Also, our Area II Director, Ann Gann, enjoyed our luncheon consisting of crepes, soup and salad, and cupcakes. We were also treated to a fashion show during our meeting. Donna Campbell read a poem in memory of one of our founders, Allena Sharp. She also presided over the installation of our 2014-2016 Officers: President Kim Malone, Vice-President Sherrie Collins, Secretary Rachel Hodges, and Treasurer Linda Baxter. Last, but not least, Donna also won our attendance prize. Everyone agreed it was a wonderful way to spend a Saturday morning.





July 15: Summer Planning Session, 11:00 a.m. 


Litton’s, Fountain City





DKG International Conference – 


July 28-Aug. 1, Indianapolis, IN


Visit Beta Pi: � HYPERLINK "http://www.xibetapi.weebly.com" �www.xibetapi.weebly.com� 


Xi State: � HYPERLINK "http://www.xistate.org" �www.xistate.org�


And : � HYPERLINK "http://www.deltakappagamma.net" �www.deltakappagamma.net� 








-Kim





   & Move





Happy Summer,


I hope everyone is having a fantastic summer. It seems to be flying by. It is time to begin a new year in Beta Pi. We can all celebrate by patting ourselves on the back for all of the hard work we have done this past year in Beta Pi. We were awarded the Gold Award at the Xi State Convention. Thank you for all of the hard work you all have done to accomplish the requirements to reach the Gold. As small as we are in number, we accomplished BIG things.


Thank you Ms. Donna Campbell for making the stained glass ornaments for the silent auction, at Xi State, they were a big hit. We have been blessed with so much talent in Beta Pi.


I am looking forward to the next biennium in Beta Pi. We have gained in membership this year and the next year I feel we will grow even more. Be getting someone in mind that you would like to join. We need excited, professional, and motivated new members.


Starting at the planning meeting, we will begin a new attendance drawing. I haven't decided yet what next year’s prize will be, but I am thinking. Congratulations to Donna Campbell for winning the attendance drawing at our Birthday Brunch, the prize was a Beta Pi, Origami Owl charm.


Again, Thank you all for all that you do for Beta Pi. See you at the planning meeting on July 15th!


Have a Great rest of the summer!
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May Meeting





The Delta Kappa Gamma Society International promotes key women educators.
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Dues





Attendance Drawing


We will again be doing an attendance drawing this year. Each time you attend a meeting, you can enter to win. The prize will be discussed at our summer meeting and announced in the next newsletter.


                                   





Active Dues - $85


Reserve Dues - $58


You can pay part of your dues at the summer session if you would like.





       











         








Xi State Convention 2014








Once again Beta Pi members enjoyed the Xi State Convention at the University of the South in Sewanee this past June. Kim, Donna, Lana and Sherrie attended the Executive Board Meeting on Thursday. Afterward, the group made an appearance at the First Timer’s Tea. Thursday night, Donna was in charge of the Order of the Rose ceremony. She read the names from the program that Lana and her students had designed. Sherrie led the Area Directors in a race car skit promoting the International Convention in Indianapolis. Kim was one of the race car drivers! On Friday, everyone attended workshops. Sherrie and Lana presented a workshop on Using Social Media in the Classroom. That night, Kim participated in the Presidents Procession as Sherrie read the names of all the participants. During Saturday morning’s Ceremony of Remembrance, Kim lit candles in honor of sisters who had passed during the year. After pictures in front of All Saint’s Chapel, everyone went to the Birthday Brunch. Then, it was back home with wonderful memories from the top of the                            mountain.
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Birthdays


Kim Malone 7/15	      Donna Campbell 7/16


Patricia McKelvey 8/17    Brenda Hardin 8/20


Pat Baker 9/7                Peggy DeBusk 9/10     





	


		








Don’t forget to visit our website at � HYPERLINK "http://www.xibetapi.weebly.com" �www.xibetapi.weebly.com�. If you have suggestions or corrections, please send


to � HYPERLINK "mailto:collins.sherrie@gmail.com" �collins.sherrie@gmail.com�.





Beta Pi Website








�








